Kevin Barbeau

From: cagilroy@fccs.us

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:16 PM
To: Kevin Barbeau

Cc: jmhimesr@fccs.us

Subject: Incorrect

Good afternoon, Mr. Barbeau.

| am writing in regards to the Bryant records provided to you on disc a couple of weeks ago. There was an activity log
included in those records that was entered on the wrong case, so we ask that you please disregard that entry in its
entirety.

It was an entry made on February 6, 2020. It can be found on disc 2, in the folder covering the time period of December
1, 2017 through October 16, 2020. It is on pages 3,877-3,881 of the file named “SACWIS AND ONBASE.” That specific
entry does not concern the Bryant matter.

Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Carolyn

Carolyn Gilroy

Franklin County Children Services
Legal Aide Supervisor

4071 E. Main Street

Whitehall, Ohio 43213

Phone: 614.275.2584

Fax: 614.236.1739

cagilroy@fccs.us

Vew

Franklin Counny
ﬂ( hildren
Services

Protecting Children by Strengthening Families

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate,
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete
this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any
action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.



